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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 17 October 2023 11:50
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2023/0019

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2023/0019 from  
 
Comments: 
I am wriƟng to express my concerns about the lorries serving the Newall plant. What environmental impact and risk 
assessments have been made on the lorry route through Spooner Row which links the A11 to the plant site? As a 
resident of Spooner Row, I believe this is not a suitable route as it impacts on the users of the primary school, the 
village hall, the church, the pub, the level crossing, residents, pedestrians, and other vehicles using this route. There 
is a Ɵght 5‐way juncƟon opposite the pub which can be quite hazardous. It is not unusual for lorries to mount the 
pavement on StaƟon Rd as they pass each other due to the restricƟve road width. There is the nuisance of dust from 
passing lorries, the noise, the lack of consideraƟon for others, and feeling unsafe walking on the pavement. Spooner 
Row is a rural village and cannot provide a suitable route for more lorries. The Newall plant conƟnues to expand.  
FUL/2023/0019 needs to be refused with the decision enforced. 
 
 
 
 




